
July 15, 1988 

Dear Bob: 

Just a quick note of thanks for participating in 
the Unity '88 rallies in Denver, Cincinnati, and 
Atlanta. Your being at my side has meant a great 
deal to me personally. Thanks to your efforts the 
Party is united and ready for November. Barbara 
joins me in sending you our very best wishes. 

Warmest regards, 
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